
Good morning BCC! 

 

We are going to make a few changes when it comes to our Sunday 
morning services starting this Sunday – Feb.21! 

 

1. We are going to have 2 services so that more people can come 
to the in person services per week.  The services will be a 9:00 
and 10:45 with the 10:45 service continuing to be livestreamed 

 

1. We found out this week that we are allowed to have 50 people 
on top of the production crew and those that are involved in the 
service!  So that means with 2 services, we can have 100 per 
Sunday attending in person. 

 

You will need to sign up in order to attend, so please contact Lisa at 
the office and let her know which service time you would like to   
sign up for.  Once this Sunday is full, we will continue the list for the 
following Sunday.  Lisa will confirm with an email which Sunday you 
are on the list to attend 

 

We really encourage everyone to sign up over the next weeks as we 
would love to see all of you here and worship with you together! 

 

**Also please note – because we are running 2 services, there will 
no longer be the “foyer” zoom meeting at 10:00 on Sundays. 


